
PICTURE DAY INFORMATION 2019 
181 West Marquette Ave. Oak Creek, WI 53154    (414) 768-9876    www.youngdance.biz 

 

DATES: FRIDAY, MAY 17th, SATURDAY, MAY 18th AND SUNDAY, MAY 19th
 

 

PLACE: Young Dance Academy · 181 W. Marquette Avenue · Oak Creek · (414) 768-9876 
 

TIME: The exact schedule is listed by class day, time and teacher. Picture times are listed in bold print in 15-minute increments. 

 

PLEASE ARRIVE DRESSED IN FULL COSTUME WITH COSMETICS FULLY APPLIED AND HAIRSTYLE  

COMPLETE 15 – 20 MINUTES BEFORE YOUR SCHEDULED PICTURE TIME. 
 

WE DO NOT WAIT FOR ANY LATE ARRIVALS… PLEASE BE EARLY!!! 

 

Double and triple check your picture date and time listed in bold print.  Both individual and group photos are taken within a 

15-minute increment. If you miss the group photo, you may still have an individual photo taken when we are able to fit you 

in.  We will not go off schedule to take any individual pictures. 

 
If you will not be able to make your scheduled picture time, please let us know in advance. Sometimes we get ahead of 
schedule and will take the group picture early if all of the dancers are ready to avoid any possibility of getting behind schedule. 
 

COSTUMES, HAIRSTYLE & MAKE-UP – All dancers should be dressed in FULL costume (all necessary alterations must 

be made to your costume(s) according to the costume instruction sheet including shoulder straps properly placed, pant hems 
taken up, elastic chin straps attached to hats, etc.) with proper tights, shoes and hairstyle. 

Dancers’ costumes, tights, shoes and hairstyles are checked for accuracy on Picture Day to better prepare for dress rehearsal 
& recital dates. A lighter version of stage cosmetics is strongly suggested for all dancers for Picture Day. Follow the cosmetic 
application instruction sheet (which you will receive with your costume and costume instruction sheets) using less of each 
product to achieve a somewhat lighter look for Picture Day. 

 

HAIRSTYLE & MAKE-UP APPLICATION SERVICES – Again this season we are offering assistance with hair styling and 

cosmetic application on Picture Days! We charge a small fee for these services as a fundraiser for the TI Program dancers. 
Watch for specific details to come in our May newsletter! 
 

PRICING – Picture envelopes from Sport Pics will be available for pick up beginning Ticket Day, Saturday, April 27th. Prices 
are listed on the envelopes. Please use one separate envelope per dance. You may combine your total payment in one 
check, cash, or credit card payment however each dance requires a separate envelope. Additional envelopes will be 
available at the front desk following Ticket Day, April 27th. In order to keep on schedule, please have your envelopes 
completely filled out with payment enclosed BEFORE your scheduled picture time! Dancers should have their own envelope 
in hand when waiting in line to be photographed. Sport Pics accepts cash, check, or credit card. 
 

IMPORTANT – Parents must wait in the lobby away from the photography room (Studio Room 2) where the pictures are 

taken. Dancers, teachers, assistant teachers and the photography staff ONLY are allowed in the photography studio while 

dancers are being photographed. We truly appreciate your cooperation in this matter! 

 

 

Thank you, 

Young Dance Academy Staff 

 

 

 


